Amendment to K260DH License Application

This amendment is being filed in order to document that a Form 302-AM application for direct
measurement will not be necessary for KBAM(AM). Comparison of the new base impedance
measurements against the most recent KBAM license application shows that there has been no
change in the base impedance.



